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From: Mike McGuire
To: Omar DePablo; Cayce Dagenhart
Date: Saturday, December 10, 2022 4:26:08 PM

  Have received Letter of intent to rezone this lot on Shasta, Ridge Manor.
Looking at other lots, the one across square Stone from my Two lots. Approached  being a
sand pit. Last time I was up there insect Flies and Gnats , Made my visit very uncomfortable.
Looking at the map, on the Second Page. Shown lot , there is a pre-manufacture home. That
looks like a Trailer.  Is that how you get around things in Ridge Manor.  Rezone your lot , put
a trailer on it?  Is that what Mr. Espinal Has in mind?  I really, really don't like the zoning
dept. Turning this neighborhood  into a Trailer park.    I am Saying NO, I don't like Any
further Re- Zoning Towards  AR-2
  Thank you very Much . Will Not be Able to make these Meeting's. Mike McGuire
               Email: 1234McGuire17@gmail.com
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